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[bookmark: _GoBack]REQUEST FOR BIDS
Rogers City Area Schools – Surplus Equipment Sale
Rogers City Area Schools is accepting bids for the sale of a surplus Bush Hog Zero Turn Mower, model year 2008 or 2009, equipped with a 52” deck.
Condition:
The mower does not currently run and will require repair to restore functionality. It may also be of interest for parts.
To Submit a Bid:
Please send your bid to Vicki Paull via email at victoria.paull@rcashurons.org or mail to:
Rogers City Area Schools Attn: Vicki Paull 1033 W. Huron Ave., Suite B Rogers City, MI 49779
Questions?
The mower is being sold "as is" with no guarantee or warranty, expressed or implied. For more information about the mower, please contact Aaron Spens at the Rogers City High School, located at 1033 W Huron Avenue in Rogers City, during normal business hours, Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., or by emailing him at aaron.spens@rcashurons.org.
Deadline:
All bids must be received by June 23, 2025, at 1:00 PM.
Important Note:
Rogers City Area Schools reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any irregularities deemed to be in the school’s best interest.
________________________________________________________________________________________________________The Rogers City Area School District, in partnership with parents and the community, is providing a safe learning environment that produces self-sufficient, problem-solving students who are prepared for an ever-changing world.
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